
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 
I would just like to keep you updated with regards to the leadership of the school.  I remain as Acting 
Headteacher. I am delighted to say that I have been joined by Mrs Sarah Davies, a very experienced 
Senior Leader who will be acting as my deputy and helping me deliver the first class education your 
children deserve.  I am also pleased to have Mr Mason, a primary school consultant supporting me 
too.   
 
Please read about all the great things that continue to happen at Parkfield. 
 

Kind regards 

Claire Cunningham 

 
Year 1 -  Elm Class 
 
Ms Panca has been called to do Jury service from 
Monday 26th February so she will not be in school 
over the next two weeks but we do have a teacher 
Ms Abdi covering her while she is away from 
school.  
 

Arts Mark Award - SILVER Award 

 
A BIG CONGRATULATIONS to all the children and 
staff on gaining a Silver Award for our Arts projects 
over the past two years.   A big thank you goes to 
Mrs Michaels for leading us through the process.  

Travel Plan Award - GOLD Award  
 
We continue to uphold our high status in the travel 
plan award.  Miss Harris always does such a 
marvellous job in keeping us all safe on our way to 
and from school.  Our lovely bikers breakfast, walk 
to school weeks and changes to the local 
environment.  
 

Thank you to all the classes that have had 
their assemblies and curriculum 
celebrations. We have been very proud of 
all your hard work last half term.  
 

Session times 
 
Our gates open at 8:40 am so 
that our school day starts 
promptly at 8.50am. School 
finishes at 3.20pm.  

 
We would like to remind you of 
the importance of attendance 

and punctuality and ask that you make every effort 
to bring your child to school every day and collect 
them on time. If you are late in the morning you will 
need to go to the front desk at Reception where the 
admin staff will see you.  
Please telephone the school in the morning if your 
child is going to be absent from school.  
 

Cinema Club   
 
We held our first 
cinema club after 
school last term 
and it was highly 
successful. Can I 
thank the parents 
from our coffee mornings for organising it so well. 

 
We know that some children were disappointed in 
not getting a ticket but we will be running another 
Cinema Club very soon and they will get first 
refusal on the tickets.  
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